
Corinth Community Coalition

July 19, 2022 4:30 PM


Meeting Minutes


1. Quorum established

2. June meeting minutes approved

3. July 2022 Treasurer’s approved

4. ARPA funding


	 	 	 The select board agreed to fund $6,500 for the study and inventory

	 	 	 of septic systems and wells in the village of Corinth and for the

	 	 	 placement of welcome signs at both ends of the village

	 	       5.   The Business and Services Directory continues to grow with the 

	 	 	 addition of realtors, hay bale suppliers, artists, clean out and scrap

	 	 	 collectors, a working farm and pet groomer.

	 	       6.   Cathi Haley was unable to attend to report on her progress as Town

	 	             Service Officer.

	 	       7.   Volunteers for the July 30 Last Runner Standing fundraiser

	 	             Sandy and Jeff Spiegel, Laforest Notman will help set up

                                   the course. Alice Mower volunteers to make cupcakes.

	 	        8.  We are still seeking volunteers to help with the collection of redeemable 	 	
	 	 	 bottles and cans eat the Corinth transfer station.

	 	        9.   Andrew Barter regretfully resigned from secretary and member of 

	 	            the Coalition given his limited time. He will try to enlist another

                                   Member from the Little Rivers Health Clinic for the Coalition.

	 	            The board extended their thanks for his previous support and work

	 	            and wished him well.

	 	        Meeting was adjourned at 5:30 PM


